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APPENDIX D

Supplemental Summary of Public Agency Correspondence for the Supply Header Project

Agency/Contact Name(s) Date of Correspondence Format Description

FEDERAL AGENCEIS
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Liz Stout 417117 Emails Acres in known-use bat buffers to be cleared.




Federal Agencies



U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service



Maggie Voth

From: Maggie Voth

Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 10:41 AM

To: elizabeth_stout@fws.gov

Cc: Sara Throndson

Subject: RE: Acres in known-use bat buffers to be cleared
Hi Liz,

Sorry for the delay — | just realized that | hadn’t sent this response back to you, and | thought I'd sent it before our call
last week.

For SHP, the clearing acreage is approximately 139.0 acres of forest in known bat areas. That includes both the Indiana
bat capture buffer noted in the BA and 150-foot buffers surrounding northern long-eared bat roost trees.

We do still have some acoustic and mist netting sites remaining for this field season in WV, so these numbers will change
slightly if track NLEB's to roost trees within 150 feet of workspace.

Thanks,
Maggie

Maggie Voth
Environmental Resources Management (ERM)

T612.347.7869 | M 651.764.0445
E maggie.voth@erm.com | W www.erm.com

From: Maggie Voth

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 4:46 PM

To: elizabeth_stout@fws.gov

Cc: Sara Throndson

Subject: RE: Acres in known-use bat buffers to be cleared

Hi Liz,
On the ACP, we're looking at clearing approximately 332.5 acres of forest in known bat areas. The SHP number is still
pending —we’d like to get updated GAP land use data for the SHP prior to calculating the acreage for you.

Thanks,
Maggie

Maggie Voth
Environmental Resources Management (ERM)

T612.347.7869 | M 651.764.0445
E maggie.voth@erm.com | W www.erm.com

From: Maggie Voth

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 8:26 AM

To: 'Stout, Elizabeth'

Subject: RE: Acres in known-use bat buffers to be cleared



Hi Liz,

I’'m out of the office quite a bit this week, but I'll try to get that to you next week.
Thanks,

Maggie

Maggie Voth

Environmental Resources Management (ERM)
T612.347.7869 | M 651.764.0445
E maggie.voth@erm.com | W www.erm.com

From: Stout, Elizabeth [mailto:elizabeth_stout@fws.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:50 AM

To: Maggie Voth

Subject: Acres in known-use bat buffers to be cleared

Hey Maggie -- Could you confirm how many acres will be cleared within known-use bat buffers in WV for
SHP and for ACP?

Thanks!

Liz Stout

Fish and Wildlife Biologist

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

West Virginia Field Office

694 Beverly Pike

Elkins, WV 26241

(304) 636 6586 x15
http://www.fws.gov/westvirginiafieldoffice/index.html
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